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Public Notice  
 
 
 

The County of Dorset (Wimborne Road West, Wimborne Road East and 
Stapehill Road, Ferndown) (30/40mph, Speed Limit) 

(No. 4) Order 2023 
 
Dorset Council has made the above-mentioned Order under the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 as amended.  
 
When the Order comes into operation on 6th March 2023 the effect of the Order will be 
to revoke the existing 30 mph and 40 mph speed limits on a section of the C50 
Wimborne Road West/East and a section of Stapehill Road, Ferndown and in its place 
introduce a 30mph speed limit.  
 
Full details of this Order can be found online at 
www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/trafficregulationorders, paper copies may be viewed at: - 
Dorset Council, County Hall, Colliton Park, Dorchester, Dorset DT1 1XJ by 
appointment only. Contact regulation-tro@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk or telephone 01305 
221000 and ask for the Traffic Regulation Team for booking details or if you require 
more information. 
 
If you wish to question the validity of the Order or any provisions contained in it on the 
grounds that it is not within the powers conferred by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 
1984 or on the grounds that any requirement of that Act or of any Instrument made 
under it has not been complied with in relation to the Order you may within six weeks 
of the date of this Notice apply to the High Court for that purpose. 
 
Dated: 23/02/2023 

John Sellgren 
Executive Director of Place  


